
Portfolio Trade Alert - November 17, 2023

Trade Alert - Equity And ETF Models

We previously discussed that oil had gotten extremely overbought and was due for a correction.
Over the last month or so, that correction came and has gotten overdone, with oil prices dropping
below $75/barrel. Given the oversold condition of oil, we are adding back to our Exxon Mobil
(XOM) after previously taking profits and increasing our stake in the iShares Energy ETF (XLE).

Equity Model

Add 1% to Exxon Mobil (XLE), increasing the portfolio weight to 3%

ETF Model

Add 1% to the iShares Energy ETF (XLE)

Want These Alerts Via TEXT?

To receive trade information via text, click on your user name in the upper right corner of the
website. Then click My Account and the title SMS Notification Preferences.

NOTE: You must add your country code in front of your number. The U.S. code is 1.

Please let us know if you have any problems.


